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To:  Stamford Board of Representatives

From: Frank W. Petise, Acting Transportation Bureau Chief
Date: February9, 2022

Re:  Changes to Chapter 214, Article V, Outdoor Dining

Dear President Curtis,
| would like to submit the following agenda item to the Steering Committee:
1. ORDINANCE for publication: Amending Chapter 214 Article V of the Code of Ordinances
to expand outdoor dining into parking spaces and the roadway.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

o/

Frank W. Petise, P.E
Acting Transportation Bureau Chief



